College Assistance Program 



It’s time to start thinking ahead Juniors!  Although each year in high school is extremely important, this year is essential in your pursuit of post secondary education.  Please take into consideration the following checklist which will help guide you through each crucial step in the college selection process.  

· Keep your grades up!  

· Select challenging classes for your senior year!

· Register at FACTS.org and check frequently to make sure you are meeting Bright Futures requirements.

· Make a list of colleges/universities you are interested in attending and search online for requirements.

· Schedule campus visits for all colleges/universities you are planning to apply.

· Keep a list of all extra-curricular activities you have participated in and awards or recognitions you have received.  

· Take the PSAT in October.

· Register to take the SAT test (www.collegeboard.com) and/or ACT test (www.actstudent.org) in the spring.

· If required by colleges/universities you are applying, register to take SAT subject tests (www.collegeboard.com).  Check online to see which tests your college/university requires.

· Make sure to keep your high school’s CEEB code handy.  You will need it to register for ACT/SAT and SAT Subject Tests.

· Review the monthly scholarship bulletin available in the CAP office.

· Make your summer count:  Complete your community service, participate in a summer program, visit college campuses, etc.

· READ, READ, READ… Increased vocabulary = higher test scores!

